City Of Mechanicville
City Council
36 North Main Street

Mechanicville, NY 12118

LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held on April 10, 2024 at the Senior Center
located 178 N Main St., Mechanicville, NY at 6:00 PM on the matter of changing the Board of
Assessment Review date.

The proposed change is to move the Assessment Review date from the 4% Tuesday in May to the
Friday following the 4th Tuesday in May to accommodate our new Assessor.

Cheryl L. Blodgett
Commissioner of Accounts
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